
UBC 

E association of university and college employees 

Lynn Warneboldt 
Staff Records 
Employee Relations Department 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Lynn: 

Feb r u a ry 6 , I 9 8 I 

Please provide this office with information on the current status of 
Laszlo Molnar a sometime Computer Operator in the Computing Centre. The last 
notice I have from your department concerning him stated he was a temporary 
appointment from Apri I I, 1980 to July 31, 1980. I spoke with him by telephone 
today and apparently he is sti I I working or has been re-appointed or something. 
Is he a temporary Computer Operator that is recalled from time to time or is 
he a sessional person. What is his present status, that is, is he working and 
if so, from when to when? 

Thanks for the information. 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Loca I I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


